
From: Cesar Rodriguez <Cesar.Rodriguez2@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Friday, October 7, 2022 2:44 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Mx 
 

Hi Steve, 
 
Hope you are well. I am Confirming that I attended the delegation trip organized by World 
Business Chicago with Mayor Lightfoot. I was in Mexico City from September 27 - October 2nd. 
The purpose of the trip was to build partnerships with our sister city. As the Mayor’s press 
secretary, I coordinated press conferences, interviews with reporters and worked closely with 
media outlets that covered our visit.  
My expenses including flight, hotel, and food were covered by WBC.  
  
Please let me know if you need any additional information.  
  
Respectfully,  
 
Cesar 
 

mailto:Cesar.Rodriguez2@cityofchicago.org
mailto:Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org

